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I tried using the link and looked on the WBC website but to no avail. A friend gave me 
this email address. 

I just wanted to say that with all of the domestic and industrial building, spare land will 
be reduced and I thought that Warrington needs a new hospital and there are fewer and 
fewer options for a hospital site as more building continues. Kendrick Wing has been 
closed for over a year due to two fires, the wing has been poorly maintained and the 
rest of the hospital is old. 

Also, Bridge Street mostly towards the Mersey Street end needs looking at. It is mainly 
bars and late night food outlets and The Packet House has been closed and neglected 
for many years. 

It's ok building houses but Warrington will also need schools, doctors, local shops etc to 
support these new housing estates. 

Thanks 
Liz Helsby 




